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Update: 05.11.15 
The promotional ceremony will now be held at the Performance Arts Center, building 
two, inside recital room 247, at Dillard High School located at 2501 Northwest 11

th
 

Street in the City of Fort Lauderdale on Friday, May 15
th
 at 1:45 P.M. 

  

Original: 05.06.15 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department invites the public and the media to join us in 
congratulating the following officers on their recent promotions. 
 

The promotional ceremony will be held at the Dillard High School Auditorium located at 
2501 Northwest 11

th
 Street in the City of Fort Lauderdale on Friday, May 15

th
 at 1:45 

P.M. 
 

Sergeant Franklin Foulks 
 

Franklin Foulks has been a member of the Fort Lauderdale Police Department since 
1993.  Frank has served the Department in the Operations Bureau as a patrol officer, an 
officer assigned to the Community Policing Unit and as the school resource officer at 
Sunrise Middle School.  Additionally, he served the Department in the Special 
Investigations Division from 1999 to 2000 as a detective in the Street Narcotics Unit.  His 
most recent assignment was in the Operations Bureau as the school resource officer at 
Dillard High School.  Sergeant Foulks is the recipient of 14 Public Commendations and 9 
Departmental Commendations. 

 

Sergeant DeAnna Greenlaw 
 

DeAnna Greenlaw has been a member of the Fort Lauderdale Police Department since 
2005.  DeAnna has served the Department in the Operations Bureau as a patrol officer, a 
field training officer, an officer assigned to the Community Policing Unit and an officer in 
the Special Problems Unit.  Additionally, DeAnna was instrumental in the creation of the 
Intelligence Led Policing Unit.   Her most recent assignment was in the Office of the Chief 
as the Public Information Officer.  DeAnna has served as a member of the Department’s 
Awards Committee since 2012 and was recently elected as the Committee’s 
Chairperson.  DeAnna holds a Bachelor’s Degree in Criminal Justice from Florida State 
University.  Sergeant Greenlaw is the recipient of 29 Public Commendations and 15 
Departmental Commendations. 
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